
School Council 17 2 22 

Successes: 

 The awesome teachers 

 Lunchtime food choices and equipment 

 Good resources in class – especially books and stationery 

 Golden Time and Gold Book awards 

Ideas: 

We suggest bringing the ‘Golden Table’ 
back at lunchtime to help people to be 
better behaved and give a reward to 
children who show good manners and 
respect the Dinner Supervisors.   
The golden Table is a special table at the 
front of the hall with special drinks, cutlery 
and decorations. 

Ask your class if they like this idea. 
Take a vote and bring the decision to the 
next meeting. 
 
PS – If you get a dirty tray or piece of 
cutlery, put it back in the washing up and 
take another one! 
 
Majority of classes in favour.  Gabby, Evie 
and Mrs E to speak to Mrs Grace on 
Tuesday. 

People in our class do not like the fish 
burger option on the menu. 
 

Ask your class if they like or dislike the fish 
burger. 
Take a vote and bring the decision to the 
next meeting. 
Tell your class that Mrs Stoodley has to 
make meals that are affordable and meet 
the healthy guidelines she has to follow. 
 
Not all classes have voted –please ask your 
class.  Remember, it is only those who have 
school dinners who can vote! 
Mrs E to ask Mrs S about ‘Meatfree 
Monday’ and fish being served. 

We are putting together an idea for a 
special Pyjama day for charity. 

ONLY MRS CLAYTON’S CLASS 
Talk about your proposal and bring the 
details to the next meeting. 
 
To discuss next time 

What other ‘Bees’ can we have in school? 
Suggestions from School Council are: 
Lego, Landmarks, History, Books, Maths, 
Space, Sports and Movies. 

Ask your class for their ideas for our next 
‘Bee’ competition. 
Choose a winning idea and bring it to the 
next School Council for discussion to take 
the idea to Mr Johnson. 
 
Suggestions collated.  Mrs E will pass them 
to Mr J for him to choose from. 



The lunch table chairs are too big and we 
fall off. 
Reps from year 5/6 said the chairs are the 
opposite for them – too close together and 
they are squashed and uncomfortable. 

Ask your class to consider solutions that do 
not involve any money.  Bring the ideas to 
the next meeting. 

The bibs used in PE are often wet and cold 
– Is there a better storage solution? Or a 
different way to allocate and identify 
teams? 

Discuss ideas and bring them to the next 
meeting. 

We love art and would like the chance to 
do more of it. 

Remind your class that we can’t just not 
teach other things to make room for art!  
What other ways can art happen?  We have 
suggested an art club that could run for 
different groups of children run by teachers 
or parents. 
Ask your class if they would be interested? 

 

Remember to collect some ideas for the ‘Successes’ in school! 

What’s going well? 

What do we like? 

Next Meeting:  Friday 1st April 2022 (Community Room) 

 

Thanks everyone! 

Mrs Edge 


